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This is a horrible, horrible idea.  Portland is becoming a garbage dump, I can submit 

hundreds of pictures of piles of trash, burnt tents, chop shops, needles, human 

waste.  Whoever came up with this bill should drive down Powell Blvd and then 

explain who this helps.  The person living in squalor and garbage blowing up RV, 

setting fires to buildings.  Or the tax paying residents whose property is stolen and 

vandalized.  Horrible idea by a person without a clue of what is happening in this 

state.  Whoever suggested this bill should resign immediately. 


